
 

Closure of All Sports Facilities 
 

To comply with the tightened measures under the Prevention & 

Control of Disease Ordinance (Cap 599), we need to extend the 

closure of all sports facilities until further notice.  Affected bookings 

will be cancelled and users will be informed via email.  Let us fight 

the epidemic together and avoid unnecessary social gatherings. 
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